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DIARY DATES: 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Holidays: 

Monday 23rd December – Fri 3rd 

January 
 

INSET Day Mon 6th Jan (SCHOOL 

CLOSED) 
 

Tues 7th January – Children return to 

school 
 

Wed 22nd January – Godrevy, 

Longships & Pendeen Eden Project Trip 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
Thank you to everybody who supported our 
Christmas Jumper day on Wednesday. We 
have raised over £200 for CLIC Sargent. 
 

       DECEMBER SUPERSTARS 
              Friday 20th         SUPERSTARS 

Mousehole Eben 

Godrevy Liberty 

Longships Penny 

Pendeen Maxi 

Carne Austin 

Gwithian Rio 

Lamorna Ailsa 

Class 5 Hazel 

Class 6 Kai 
 

 
 

 
 

FOMHS (PTA) NEWS 
A huge thank you to everyone that came 
to our Christmas Fair and helped to make 
it a huge success. We hope you all had 
fun and we raised £780!  
Thank you and Happy Christmas from 
FOMHS.  
 
 

Well, what a long term this has been!  As I said to the children in assembly this week, it 
has been the longest term on record!  But as ever, we have crammed so much into 
it.  The children have all settled into new year groups, we have welcomed many new 
faces into our community, and so much learning has taken place.  Children have been to 
the beach, explored our new traversing wall, celebrated Harvest, learned to swim, taken 
part in many sports events, considered how it is cool to be kind, had a visit from the 
library van...We have created a much more welcoming library, with new furniture and 
lighting (there's a little bit more changing after Christmas!) and worked our socks off in all 
areas of the curriculum.  I would like to thank you all for your continuing support, for 
working with us to raise the wonderful next generation.  From all the staff at Mount 
Hawke Academy, we would like to wish you a joy filled Christmas and a healthy and 
happy 2020.  We can't wait to see you all again on Tuesday 7th January, refreshed, germ 
free and raring to go again! 
Catherine Biddick 
Head of School 
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Please do remember that we can recycling all of your old pens and crisp packets also! 
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